
Opposition Testimony on SB 317 

Senator Coley and Commttee, 

Thank you for this chance to testify on SB 317. 

I am a long time Ohio resident, mother of a son who graduated from Jackson Local Schools, 

active in my church and proud grandmother of a child with special needs who lives in Columbus, 

OH.  

I do not think that Senate Bill 317 should pass as this sounds extremely dangerous. Teachers 

should not have a gun in the class room with very little training.  This could prove to be 

dangerous without proper training or if the students were to get a hold of the gun. This sounds 

like a terrible accident waiting to happen. 

Thank you for your attention,  

Nancy Pierson 


